
May 4, «1977

Re: Gilbert Cerda
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dr. R.R. Hinojosa Smith
Vice President and Dean
A & I University
Vice Chairman Student Academic Affairs
Kingsville, Texas

Dear Dr. Hinojosa Smith;

Gilbert Cerda is a friend of mine and a very serious
erson who has gone to college with great sacrifice. He is

married and has one child. His wife is about 6 months preg-
nant. His wife is not employed. Mis problem is that he was
told by Dr. Peacock that he could finish and get his degree
by August of 1977* He is going to summer school also.

However, suddenly he is told that he cannot get his
degree. This means he would have to go in the fall because
of the 3 hours he would be needing. He would like to take
all 18 hours and finish.

He will explain to you. Please try to help him. I
greatly appreciate your assistance. Thank you.

Su amigo,

Hector


